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Tenney Matthew

From: Michel Bayard <mlbayard1943@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 1:59 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Stopping the Bend and Park bridge over the Deschutes River

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please do not pass the bill that would ban the Bend&Park bridge over the Deschutes River. The fallacious 
environmental  reason for doing so has clearly been shown to be without merits. This is an effort by rich land owners 
living nearby, to prevent Bend residents to have easy access to a wonderful trail system in a very scenic area that 
belongs to everybody and not to them only! 
Thank you 
Michel Bayard 
20555 Bowery Lane, Bend, OR 97703 


